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Matheu Nun Re-Appointed As Morris Township
Prosecutor

For the second year in a row, Matheu D. Nunn, Esq. an associate with the law firm of Einhorn,

Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick, PC, was appointed as the Morris Township Prosecutor.

On January 2, 2013 Mayor Peter Mancuso, Deputy Mayor Bruce Sisler, and Committeemen Jeff

Grayzel- Morris Twp, Daniel Caffrey, and 18-year veteran Scott Rosenbush confirmed the re-

appointment of Matheu D. Nunn as the Morris Township Prosecutor for another term.  In addition to

this appointment, Mr. Nunn is a member of the Criminal/Municipal Practice as well as the Matrimonial

and Family Law Department at Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick, PC.  Matheu D. Nunn joined the

firm in December 2011 after serving as an Assistant Prosecutor for the Morris County Prosecutor’s

Office

Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick, PC is a comprehensive, full-service law firm devoted to serving a

broad range of legal needs in New Jersey since 1961. With more than 50 years of practice, Einhorn

Barbarito, located in Denville, NJ, has developed a reputation for dedication to the community and its

people, as well as an utmost respect for the law. www.einhornlawyers.com
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